
Internal Revenue Service Department of the Treasury 

Washington, DC 20224 

Person to Contact: 
Mr. Harold Weisberg Mr. Kirschner Rt. 12 Telephone Number: 
Frederick, Md. 21701 (202) 566-4912 

> Relor Heply to: 

TX:D:F2 80-F-3445 
Date: 

12 JAN 1981 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

The Department of Justice has asked us to respond to you regarding some information from this agency that is located in its files when searching for records pursuant to your Freedom of Information Act request concerning Oswald and the John F. Kennedy Assassination. 

None of the information can be disclosed as it is considered to be exempt from the disclosure requirements of the Freedom of Information Act in accordance with 5 U.S.C. 552 (b) (3), specifically exempted from disclosure by statute (26 U.S.C. 6103). 

The enclosed Notice 393 describes the above cited exemption and sets out the appeal procedure. 

Sincerely yours, 

fr Joseph R. Sommers 
. Chief, Section ITI 

Freedom of Information 
Branch 

Enclosure 

Notice 393


